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Once again it has been a busy and 
enjoyable week at Beacon with the 
weeks galloping by.

This week we have welcomed a 
number of visitors to Beacon and 
each and every one of them has 
been so very impressed by our 
children. We are so very proud of 
how well they have settled into this 
new year, their incredible learning 
behaviours and how much progress 
they are making personally and 
academically. Huge thanks to our 
wonderful teachers and support 
staff who give everything to make 
this possible. 

We are delighted to welcome Scott and Rocky Steady back this term. It is lovely 
to once again hear the sound of our rock bands echoing through the corridors as 
well as watching the joy on the children’s faces.

As you will be aware, next week we are holding our parent consultations after 
school on Tuesday and Wednesday. This first meeting is important and an 
opportunity for you to talk in detail to your child’s new teacher to discuss how 
they have settled into their new class, the expectations for their year group and 
targets for this year. Please let your child’s teacher know if you are unable to 
attend and they will be able to make an alternative appointment at a time that is 
convenient to you. Myself, Mrs Alway, Miss Carpenter and Miss Collings will also 
be available if you would like to catch us to discuss anything whole school or 
SEND related. As always remember our door is always open and we will be 
more than happy to meet with you at another time that works for you.

Don’t forget it's school photo day on Thursday, I know the children will be 
looking super smart as always. Please speak with our inclusion team if you need 
any support with school uniform.

You will have received further information about our Harvest Festival 
performances that are taking place before the half term break. We are super 
excited that our children will be performing for the first time this academic 
year. As with previous years we would love it if you could send in donations for 
our local foodbank. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend when it finally arrives, I have heard a rumor that 
there may be some sunshine on its way. 

Kaye



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception PE!
Outdoor learning-
conker painting!

Playing jailer & thief in 
Jigsaw.

RE learning with 
Bertie Owl.

Subitise use your 
eyes.

Year 1
Time to explore 

coding on the iPads.
Let's compare 

numbers!
Fundamental skills in 

PE.
Can you design your 

very own code?
Drop everything and 

read.

Year 2

An exciting 
excavation dig to 
discover who the 

main character is in 
our new story!

Music: listening to 
and identifying 

different instruments.

Music: Singing 
together.

Staying active in PE!

Drop everything and 
read with our next 

book 
recommendations.

Shine
Potion making and 
instruction writing Class treat! PJ party!

Cooking yummy 
treats

Outdoor learning -
obstacle courses

Rocksteady and 
social games



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3 Music Lesson Write our hot task
Math Multiplication 

Challenge
Plymouth Argyle 

Football
Drop Everything 

and Read!

Year 4
Continue writing 

our wishing tale with 
dialogue

PE! Music! Music!
Drop everything 

and read!

Year 5 PE Space! Gruesome Grammar! Maths Challenge!
Drop Everything 

and Read!

Year 6 Beach Trip!
Mexico 

advertisement 
leaflet

PE
Science: exploring 

electricity
Drop Everything 

and Read!

Cosmonauts
Amazing art

Y6 Beach Trip

Sensational 
Science
Space

PSHE
Cooking

Alien snacks
Computing



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

We have been busy following the 
adventures of Baby Bear this week. After 
shooting up through the chimney and 
bursting into the night sky he enjoyed a 
picnic on the moon before bumping back 
down on to the living room floor. We have 
also been working on our fine motor 
control by making aliens and drawing 
pictures of Baby Bears adventures.

This week in Reception we have been 
innovating our text 'The Three Little Pigs'. 
The children have loved thinking of 
different characters for the big bad wolf 
and different ways to open the story.
We also had our first PE lesson which was 
very exciting! We were so impressed with 
how independent the children were in 
getting changed- well done Reception!



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Year 1 have been working hard in Design and 
Technology this week. They looked at lots 
of existing pop-up books, practised the 
skills of creating different mechanisms and 
had a go at using a variety of joining and 
strengthening methods. They then used 
what they had learnt to create their very 
own pop-up books. We are all very proud of 
the results!

Year 2 have enjoyed being designers this
week in our DT lessons. We have learnt
about different puppets, learnt how to sew
and designed and made our very own glove
puppets. We are very proud of the
perseverance shown by everyone as sewing
through felt is not easy but what absolutely
fantastic puppets they made! Well done
Year 2, you are all superstars!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

All the children in Year 3 have been shining 
brightly this week. They have thoroughly enjoyed 
our Science learning all about the different 
rocks and soils. We even had our own rock 
exhibition. We have continued our learning of 
number and place value in Maths and have 
been writing our own narratives focusing on 
characterisation. We look forward to seeing all 
the parents at the parents' consultations on 
Tuesday and Wednesday.

This week, Year 4 have been showing off their 
creativity in their Art lessons. They explored the 
techniques used by cubist artists in order to 
create distortion and then applied these to their 
own still life drawings.

In PE, the children continued to develop the 
skills of tracking, hand-eye coordination and 
team-work. Well done Year 4 on another 
fantastic week!



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

On Monday, Comets and Meteors joined together for 
their PE lesson and had a great time! We learnt the 
names of our muscles such as abdominals and triceps 
and spent the afternoon trying to increase our stamina 
levels. (We even had a 'plank competition' to see who 
could endure the position for the longest!)
The children have also really enjoyed their RE lessons 
this week and experienced a meditation workshop on 
Thursday. We all left feeling very relaxed and ready for 
Friday! Have a lovely weekend everyone and thank you 
for all your hard work; it doesn’t go unnoticed!

Year 6 have had a brilliant week learning about 
electricity in Science. They have been creating circuits 
and exploring the different components that make up 
a circuit. The children worked together in groups to 
build their very own circuit that powers a light bulb.
Year 6 have also been enjoying extended periods of 
reading time this week including during Drop 
Everything and Read on Friday morning. It is 
wonderful to see the children getting stuck into a 
book that they really enjoy.



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

. This week Shine have loved spending time 
outside creating emotions monsters. We did 
our best impressions of our monsters and 
talked about how we identify the emotion 
we have shown. We also created magical 
wands to help us make potions next week. 
We baked some buns using a recipe and 
following instructions carefully. On Friday 
we enjoyed Rock Steady.

Another fantastic week this 
week with lots of amazing 
learning taking place. We 
have been thinking about 
working as a team, creating 
moon sculptures, baking 
crater tarts, exploring 
astronaut food, painting 
handprint aliens and 
enjoying outside learning.



Bryonie-Rae Swiggs

Dexter Jasper

Philroy Thomson

Tia Crocker

Jaden Dyer

Antoni Wojcik

Freya Hobbs

Lexi-Jo Horkins

Ruby Kinahan

Declan Stephens

Shaun Gilburt

Polly Tourle

Honey

Jacob Holten

Brooke Cosham

Liam McGuinness

Emily Lin

Being a great role model for others
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Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

hg

Rockets

Rockets 

100%Pioneers 

100% Astronauts 

98.7%

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk


Friday 6th October CANCELLED – New date to be confirmed

Tuesday 10th October Reception and Nursery Open Afternoon for 2024 intake

w/c Monday 9th NO CLUBS THIS WEEK

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October Parent Consultations

Thursday 12th October Individual children's and sibling's photos

Friday 13th October Bodmin Bike Lights

Friday 20th October Harvest Festival

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October Half Term

Monday 30th October INSET Day. No pupils in school

Tuesday 31st October – Thursday 9th

November
Year 6 Swimming lessons

Friday 3rd November Beacon Bonfire Celebrations

Monday 6th– Friday 10th November Ignite Wonder Community week

Tuesday 14th November Reception and Nursery Open Afternoons

Tuesday 14th November Choir Fest at Truro Cathedral

04 (29.09.2023)



Wednesday 15th November Flu Immunisations for Rec – Y6

Friday 17th November Children in Need

Tuesday 21st November Year 3 and 4 Parents Meeting. Supporting your children with their Timetables

Friday 24th November Children to make Christmas tree decorations at home

Monday 27th November Last week for clubs

Friday 1st December Beacon Christmas tree light switch on

Tuesday 5th December St Petroc's Bodmin Schools' Concert 6pm

Monday 11th December Nursery and Reception Christmas Production 2pm

Tuesday 12th December Nursery and Reception Christmas Production 9.30am

Tuesday 12th December Reception Open Afternoon

Tuesday 12th December KS2 Christmas Concert (Details to be confirmed)

Wednesday 13th December Parent & Child Christmas Craft Workshop

Thursday 14th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Production 2pm

Friday 15th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Production 9.30am

Monday 18th December Whole School Christmas Dinner

Monday 18th December Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term

04 (29.09.2023)



Lilly LindseyKaris DaveyArielle Duffin



Lola O'DonnellTegen ChanceKeeley Moya
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Thank you to all our parents who have completed the medical 

needs form we sent out recently asking to update school on 

medical needs. If you have yet to complete, can we ask you to do 

so as soon as possible via the link below even if your child does 

not have any medical needs. There is the option of clicking no.

Medical Needs Form

https://forms.office.com/e/iCGiTWLnkP
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Attendance Information



Attendance Information



A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your child 

during the school 
day, please call the 

main office before 
2:30pm to ensure the 
message is passed 

on.

05 (06.10.2023)
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